
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Yes I agree we need to have id before we vote to ascertain that the number of voters is valid. How else

will we determine how many times a person votes?
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:06:38 PM

Regards Roma Leembruggen

Sent from Windows Mail
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